according to what I can see, the template is reading SAMOS-TSG-Temp-Value. The base listed for that name is 'Surf-Temp', which is the SBE38 located down in the bow thruster room. So, this should be reading the valid sea surface temp. However, that being said, there were changes made for this cruise, as previously the SBE38 was not wired as it is now, and may not have been working correctly before--ergo erroneous data may have been being fed previously. 

 

ET Garry Streeter made changes to the junction box so that the SBE38 could now be monitored through Seasave (no one was monitoring the read outs previously). The SBE38 indicator light had not been 'on' for the past few cruises. I had reported that the light might be  burned out and had gotten no response. No one reported any bad data to me, ergo I was not aware that the SBE38 had issues. I was not aware of  how this ship handled its SBE38 yet, because I had always been used to having the external temp monitored through Seasave on other boats.

 

I do know too that there is likely an issue with precision reporting (numbers past decimal) because the precision in SCS and in Seasave did not agree and did not appear to reflect the precision available for the instruments. So I was currently looking into that. 

 

-Tonya 

